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Hello Parliament 

The proposed tree clearing legislation has the potential to become the most important
 and devastating policy that your government could pass. 
I have been a land holder all my life, and I  have spent years fighting for the good of the
 land but this policy will be cripple me. I have  land in Gayndah that has been managed
 by 3 generations. I am not an environmental vandal. 
I manage my land to create diversity as well as to ensure that I can make a living from
 it. I am not going to wholesale clear my land, that would be foolish. I  want this land to
 be legacy for generations to come. 
Landholders are conservationists, and we don't have strip the land as developers do,
 we manage conservatively. 
This is your chance to look at the legislation with fresh eyes and not be sucked in by lies
 and misinformation. 
I urge you to reconsider the legislation. 

Regards

Paul Slack landowner 
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